
 

 
 
 

CITY OF RACINE RESIDENTS 
NOTICE 

 

1800 S. Memorial Drive 
Free Drop-Off Event 

 

The City of Racine currently has a charge for the disposal of 
Tires, Microwaves, Televisions, Computer Monitors, Freon 
Appliances and Non-Freon White Goods.   
  
The City of Racine Department of Public Works will be hosting a 
Free Drop-Off for disposal of these items at the former Jacobsen 
Site, 1800 S. Memorial Drive (at DeKoven Avenue).   
 
This Free Drop-Off is intended for City of Racine residents only 
and will require proof of residency such as a driver’s license, 
utility bill or property tax bill.  NO commercial or business drop-
offs are allowed and a limit of 8 Tires per resident will be 
enforced. 
 

The Free Drop-Off Event will take place on: 
 

Saturday – May 11, 2019 
10:00 a.m. until 5:45 p.m. 
1800 S. Memorial Drive 

(Entrance on S. Memorial Drive at 18th St.) 
 

The City’s Pearl Street Facility will be open, but normal fee’s will 
be charged for any items brought there. 

 
For Additional Information, please call 636-9121. 

 

 


